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MMPA was requested to review and comment on the requested variances. MMPA has
attempted to analyz :ach of the fiver (5) requests and provide the Town with analysis / design
comments.

While MMPA underr inds the new owner's requests, we feel most of the requests do not relate
to the compatibility situation used as justific . While a taller buffer wall is easy to understand
and would do the most to buffer the ¢ site, allowing the home to be clo r to the
“objectionable” park makes little sanse to MMPA. As we have done over the years, we strongly
urge the Town to lim* the approval of unnecessary variances just to suit an owner where there
is no real unique sh_pe to the iot or situation, as this creates uncertainty to the general public
and confers an appearanca of special privilege.

Michael Milles Planning Rrroclater, Inc.











































































































